
Newsletter 12th May 2023 

 

Dates  to  Remember 
Every Monday—Hot Hub 8.45-9.30 

Every Monday PM—Reception—Y2 INC/Attendance           
Assembly 

Every Tuesday PM Y3-Y6 INC/Attendance Assembly 
Tuesday 16th May—Reception—Victorian School Day 

Tuesday 16th May—Year 6 —Visit to Eden Camp 
Friday 19th May—Year 5—Brownlee Triathlon at John 

Charles Centre.  
 

 
Thursday 25th May—Year 4—Outdoor session about        

habitats and organisms in the local environment.  
Thursday 25th May—Rec—Year 2—Whitecote Wonders 
Friday 26th May—Year 3—Year 6 —Whitecote Wonders 
Friday 26th May—Rec—Year 6—100% Attendance £25  

Amazon Voucher Draw  
 

Everyone at Whitecote wants to congratulate all off the year 6’s 

for completing their SATS this week! All teachers and members of 

staff are super proud of everything you have achieved and your 

commitment to learning is fantastic! 



School Lunch Menu and Late Arrivals 
Our cook and catering staff work incredibly hard to provide hundreds of meals each day from reception to year six, and often for staff too!  

With that amount of lunches, timely preparation is key!  Up until now, children who are late for school would be allocated a green lunch 

choice so that the lunch staff can increase on one option rather than four options and it is manageable in the short time they have to 

make all our lunches!   

We have improved our system which means that lead time is now less than it was, children can now choose from the full menu up to 

9.30am.  After 9.30am a school lunch choice would be a green choice.  Our menu is below for next week, our full menu is on the website. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

We are continually supporting children and families to improve attendance for our children, if you are struggling with attendance or 

punctuality please contact our pastoral and attendance team who will be able to provide guidance and support.  If you need to report 

your child absent, there are three ways you can do this to avoid reminders or unnecessary phone calls from attendance.  

• Use the Studybugs App 

• Call the attendance team on 01132164800 (option one) 

• Email attendance@whitecote.co.uk 

Please do not pass messages through classroom staff as they will not be                                                                                                           

able to share that until lunchtime due to being in class teaching. 

Study Bugs is a fantastic app and we encourage you to sign up for it! 

EARLY PICK UP 

Picking children up early is disruptive to them, 

and their class and/or assembly group. 

The children may be finishing a piece of work 

that then remains incomplete, may miss        

instructions and information regarding the    

following day and may feel unsettled.  Medical 

appointments that are unavoidable are          

understandable but we do ask for proof of that 

appointment.   



King  Charles  III  Coronation  

Children and members of staff had 

a fantastic time celebrating King 

Charles III Coronation last week! A 

day filled with fancy dress, ice 

cream and dancing! 



Leeds Rhinos Multi-Sports Camp and Bramley Phoenix Football Club Opportunities 

Are you able to Volunteer some time to      
support Friends of Whitecote?  Will you  

champion our school and support what we 
stand for?  If so we need your help! We need 
volunteers to work on events and activities in 

and around school.  
We hope to continue to raise funds for school 
trips, year six leavers’ hoodies, events such as 

discos and fayres. This year we are also     
looking at contributing towards a minibus for 

the school trips and hopefully renewing     
playground markings. All of this can be made 
possible by volunteering and joining Friends 
Of Whitecote! Find us on Facebook at New 

Friends Of Whitecote!  

Bramley Phoenix Football Club are 

recruiting new members for the 

team! If you would like to try out 

or would like more information 

contact Danny on: 07772087691  

Leeds Rhinos are hosting a Multi-Sports Camp at Farfield    

Primary School! The camp will run from Tuesday 30th May 

to Friday 2nd June, 0900-1500. 

The ages are 7-14 (school Year 3 to Year 9) and the cost is 

£15 for the whole week. To book visit Multi Sport Camps 

(therhinos.co.uk)  or for more information contact 

Matt.airey@leedsrhinosfoundation.org 

https://tickets.therhinos.co.uk/PagesPublic/ProductBrowse/ProductEvent.aspx?ProductSubType=MSCA
https://tickets.therhinos.co.uk/PagesPublic/ProductBrowse/ProductEvent.aspx?ProductSubType=MSCA


R PEAR— Lexi C— You have been working really hard with your writing the last few weeks, well done! 

R APPLE— Khaleesi N—Khaleesi has spent this week trying really hard in all her lessons and continuing this in her 

choosing time writing and reading. Super!  

1 LAVENDER— Jayce T— You have been developing your letter formation with your new pencil and you have chal-

lenged yourself in maths learning about fractions.  

1 ROSE— Sarima A—You have settled in so well at Whitecote and faced all the challenges of a new school. 

2 WILLOW— Sophie S—You have been working really hard to use adjectives in your sentences.  

2 HAZEL— Karson E— You have been working hard to improve your knowledge of your 10 times tables and trying your 

hardest to do this during target time and lessons. Well done!  

3 SPRUCE - Riley H—You were amazing during our Ancient Greece Hook day! Your fact find was brilliant - Well done!  

3 YEW— Sophia Lily—You have been working hard to improve your knowledge of your 2 times tables and trying your 

hardest to do this during target time and lessons. Well done!  

4 ASH— Jack W—You have been working really hard in your maths this week and making sure you give each question a 

go! Well done!  

4 BEECH— Esumael C—You learnt something new in RE.   

5 CHESTNUT— Lyla P—I have challenged myself to learn how to multiply fractions in maths. 

5 ELM— Samko K— You spent the week remembering new facts, including about the Maharashtra floods in India.  

6 CEDAR— All of Cedar—The way that you approached the new examination process with grit and grace was super im-

pressive and showed how ready you are for high school  

6 OAK— All of Oak—You all have been continually challenging yourselves to fill gaps in your knowledge to do well in 

your SATs - BANGARANG!  

 

 

INC  award  winners  for  week  ending  12th May 2023:                

Challenge: I will challenge myself to learn something new  

Year  3  Morris  Dancing 

Year 3 had a fantastic Morris Dancing class last Thursday! Learning 

all the different formations, hand gestures and skipping. Check out 

the great photos that we caught of them in action. 



                   ParentMail   Payments  Help  Guide 
We use ParentMail for payments, consents, forms and booking appointments for parents’ evening, so 

it’s really important to get connected if you aren’t already. Email office@whitecote.co.uk and we’ll ar-

range for an activation link to be sent. We have some video tutorial links below that can help you navi-

gate the app. 

This Making Parents Lives Simpler video guide gives tutorials on how to access 

forms, Book parents evening and pay for school trips, breakfast and after 

school clubs, dinner money and more. If you have any more questions do 

come to the office where we can help!  

ParentMail Mobile App For Schools - Making Parents Lives Simpler - YouTube  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rFO1oJEGadw

